
 
 
 
 
 

May 2, 2025 

   

The Honorable Tom Cole   

Chairman  

Committee on Appropriations   

H-305, the Capitol   

Washington, D.C. 20515   

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   

Ranking Member   

Committee on Appropriations   

1036 Longworth HOB   

Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for City of Rialto’s Police Station Technology and Safety Equipment in 

Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Rialto, located at 150 

South Palm Avenue, Rialto, CA 92376. The funding would be used to purchase essential 

technology for the Rialto Police, including advanced surveillance equipment, license plate 

readers, and analytics software for crime prevention, data collection, and emergency response.  

 

This project is a good use of taxpayer funds because it will improve public safety, reduce crime 

and enhance response times by equipping law enforcement with the necessary tools to monitor 

and respond to incidents more effectively. The funding will also support regional coordination, 

ensuring neighboring agencies can work seamlessly together for the benefit of the community. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes described in section 

1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 

10381(b)(8)). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Pete Aguilar 

Member of Congress 


